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Senator McKenzie asked: 
 
396.  Have the Department of the Treasury and the agencies within the Treasury portfolio 
 modelled the impact of the carbon tax on their running costs? 

397. If so, what was the outcome? If not, why, not? 

398. How much electricity do the Department of the Treasury and the agencies within the 
 Treasury portfolio use? What does this cost them in electricity bills? 

 
Answer: 
396. The Commission has not done any modelling on the impact of the carbon tax.  

397. 80 to 85% of the Commission’s budget is payroll related and administrative expenses are less 
than $1M.  It was agreed that the impact of a carbon tax would be nominal. 

398. The Commission usage of electricity for the period of 01/06/2011 to 31/05/2012 was 
119,676KWH.  The cost of this electricity for the same period was $24,186.58. 


